
 

 

Dear Campus Community, 
 

With our fall semester now well underway, it is exciting to see our campus buzzing with energy 

and enthusiasm again. Whether you are returning to campus or joining us for the first time, I want 
to extend a warm welcome to each of you. 
 
In recognition of our history as an educational institution, we celebrated the 60-year founding 
anniversary of Triton College in 2024. The significance of this milestone is reflected and sustained 
in fulfilling the mission and vision of the college and our commitment to active engagement with 
the community. 
 
A new semester always brings new opportunities for growth, learning and connecting. And that 
is always made evident in the strides we are making with the college’s four-year strategic plan. 
As we begin Year 4, you may access highlights from the work performed in Year 3 of the strategic 
plan here. 
 
Triton has embraced from the very start a commitment to academic excellence and providing high 
quality education to our district communities. The college has offered comprehensive programs 
and services to support the diverse needs of students and to foster their development for the past 
60 years. We have expanded our degree and certificate programs in the high growth, emerging 
sectors of business & industry and developed and enhanced services for an evolving student 
population, from generation to generation, for greater educational attainment and future success. 
 
As demonstrated over the years, we are inspired and guided by an institutional vision that has led 
to lives immeasurably changed and communities served well. From certificates, associate degrees, 
dual degree (high school diploma and associate degree), 4-year college transfer, skill development 
and training, language acquisition to lifelong learning and more… achievement matters at every 
level, for every program and initiative at the college. We honor the dedication and invaluable 

contributions of many in our work together. 
 
We have exemplified strong stewardship of institutional resources and the cultivation of a learning 
environment where people collaborate and data informs our approach in effectively serving 
students. And so, soon we will be proceeding with the development of our next 5 Year strategic 
plan. I hope you will once again actively contribute to its formation. 
 
Together, we continue to build a promising future for our college and community. 
With appreciation, 
 
President Moore 


